TOWN OF GREENVILLE

OCTOBER MEETING AGENDA
Meeting Date: Tues. Oclobu; gth. 1998 at 7:30 PM.

I. MINUTES OF September MEETING — Read Qutioud
Post Minutes and Financial Report On Bulletin Board

il. LEGAL MATTERS (JEF FIFER}
A) General.

. PUBLIC MATTERS COMING BEFORE THE BOARD (To be put on the agenda,
contact Town Hall at 923-8821 at least 10 days prior to the Town Board Meeting.)

A) Gen.eral,

v. COMMITTEE REPORTS

A) STREETS (Ray Gibson & Mike Receveur)
1. Misc.

B) MARSHALL (David Moore)
1. Misc.

C)  ORDINANCES/ BUILDINGS/PLAN & ZONE (Jerry B., Ted M.)
1. Misc.

D) PUBLIC RELATIONS - (Ray Gibson)
1. Misc.

E) FINACE } Jack Sprigler)
1. Misc.

F. WATER BUSINESS.
1. Misc

V .  CLAIMS FOR TOWN/ UTILITY
VI. . ADJOURNMENT:

- Copied to: All board members, Legat Council, Town Hall, Clerk Treasurer, Town Marshalt

Faxed to: Marg Grigsby-Banner Gazette 967-3194, Ben Hershberg- Courier Journal 949-4041.
Curt Vinson- Tribune



- MINUTES OF TOMN COUNCIL MEETING, October 13, 1998.

.The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Council was called to
order by Council President Ted Miller at 7;30 p.m. with Council members
Ray Gibson and mike Receveur present; Gerry Burkhart was absent.

Also attending was the Clerk Treasurer, Marshal David Moore, Utility
Superintendent Gary Getrost and Utility Office Manager Janice Gibson.

Minutes of the September meeting was approved 3-0 on motion by Mike
Receveur.

Council received one (1) bid for the 1998 Chevrolet truck being disposed of;
the bid submitted through Janice Gibson. Since the Council did not have
"Proof of Advertising” the Council voted 3-0 to re-advertise the bid for
the December meeting. The bid submitted was returned to Janice Gibson;

a third party.

Ted Miller advised the Council he had received a complaint from Mr. 011is
regarding overgrown shrubs at the intersection of U.S. 150 and E. 2d St.
Mike Receveur stated he would Took into the matter and try to have the area
cleared.

President Miller received committee reports from other Council members,
Marshal David Mogre and Utility Superintendent Gary Getrost.

No further business coming before the Council the meeting was adjourned
on motion by mike Receveur

ol 7 2L

Ted Miller, Council President

ATTEST:




